

TEST 2**I. Find the word which has a different sound in the part underlined**

- | | | | |
|-------------------------|--------------------------------|--------------------------------|------------------------|
| 1. A. sp <u>ic</u> y | B. fr <u>y</u> | C. sh <u>y</u> | D. tr <u>y</u> |
| 2. A. mus <u>ic</u> ian | B. s <u>u</u> gar | C. o <u>ce</u> an | D. telev <u>is</u> ion |
| 3. A. sch <u>ol</u> ar | B. arch <u>i</u> te <u>c</u> t | C. mach <u>i</u> ne | D. ch <u>oi</u> r |
| 4. A. ch <u>ea</u> p | B. ch <u>i</u> cken | C. ch <u>i</u> ldren | D. ch <u>ef</u> |
| 5. A. wat <u>ch</u> | B. cat <u>ch</u> | C. arch <u>i</u> te <u>c</u> t | D. mat <u>ch</u> |
| 6. A. bot <u>t</u> le | B. for <u>k</u> | C. rec <u>o</u> rd | D. por <u>k</u> |
| 7. A. ch <u>a</u> mpion | B. ch <u>a</u> rity | C. ch <u>a</u> mpagne | D. ch <u>oo</u> se |
| 8. A. dec <u>i</u> sion | B. rev <u>i</u> sion | C. occa <u>s</u> ion | D. disc <u>u</u> ssion |

II. Write the correct form or tense of the verbs in brackets.

- During the wars, both the gate and the bell tower _____ (destroy).
- They _____ (work) at this company since 2008.
- In the UK, alcohol _____ (not sell) to anyone under 18. It's against the law.
- Would you like _____ (go) to Huong Pagoda with me?
- Many young people enjoy _____ (watch) Korean dramas.

III. Complete the sentences with **too or **either**.**

- Danny is really tired and I am tired _____.
- They don't like Rock and Roll music, and we don't like it _____.
- French is a difficult language to learn. Latin is a difficult language to learn _____.
- Helen's got a lovely voice, and she's a good dancer _____.

IV. Choose the best answer (A, B, C or D).

- This year's musical festival is not _____ it was last year.
A. worse B. as good as C. as well as D. different
- The puppet shows present _____ themes of Vietnamese villages.
A. city B. country C. rural D. urban
- The villagers are _____ they were years ago. There is no change at all.
A. as friendly as C. different from
B. as friend as D. not as friendly as
- Dong ho paintings are made on _____ paper with beautiful _____ colours.
A. tradition – nature C. tradition – natural
B. traditional – nature D. traditional –natural
- My village is not _____ it was ten years ago.
A. same as B. the same C. the same as D. the same like
- The eel soup that your father has just cooked tastes very _____.
A. delicious B. best C. well D. healthy
- There is _____ tofu, but there aren't _____ sandwiches.
A. some – some B. any – any C. any – some D. some – any
- There isn't _____ for dinner, so i have to go to the market.
A. any left B. some left C. any leaning D. some leaving

[Type here]

REVISION FOR THE FIRST TERM TEST – GRADE 7

9. How many _____ do you need?
A. yogurt B. carton of yogurt C. packet of yogurt D. cartons of yogurt
10. What _____ do I need to cook an omelette?
A. menu B. food C. material D. ingredients
11. A _____ is a small meal that you eat when you are in hurry.
A. lunch B. snack C. breakfast D. fast food
12. Is there any butter _____ in the refrigerator?
A. left B. leave C. to leave D. leaving
13. _____ bottles of milk does your family need for a week?
A. How B. How much C. How many D. How often
14. What is your _____ dish for breakfast? – it's beef noodle soup.
A. best B. liking C. most D. favourite
15. A lot of flowers _____ in Da Lat throughout the year.
A. grow B. grew C. growing D. are grown
16. The Temple of Literature _____ in 1070.
A. find B. found C. was found D. was founded

V. Each sentence has a mistake. Find and correct it.

1. The One Pillar Pagoda built in 1049.
A. The B. Pagoda C. built D. in
2. Your idea is quite different as mine.
A. Is B. quite C. as D. mine
3. The puppets are maked of wood and then painted.
A. Are B. maked C. of D. painted

VI. Fill in the blanks with a, an, some or any.

1. Is there _____ rice left? ~ I'm afraid there isn't _____ rice left, but you can have _____ noodles instead.
2. There aren't _____ bananas, but there is _____ apple and _____ grapes.
3. I want _____ jam and _____ butter for my toast.
4. Can I have _____ sausages and _____ omelette with fries on the side, please?
5. My father always has _____ biscuit and _____ cup of tea at bedtime.

READING.

VII. Read the text carefully then choose the correct answers.

Vietnamese food culture varies by regions from the north to the south. In Northern Vietnam, food is characterized by light and balanced. Northern Vietnam is seen to be the cradle of Vietnamese cuisine with many notable dishes like Pho, Bun Rieu, Bun Thang, Bun Cha, BanhCuon, etc. Then, food culture in Northern Vietnam became popular in Central and Southern Vietnam with suitable flavors in each regions.

The regional cuisine of Central Vietnam is famous for its spicy food. Hue cuisine is typical Central Vietnam's food culture. Food in the region is often used with chili peppers and shrimp sauces, namely, Bun Bo Hue, BanhKhoai, BanhBeo, etc.

[Type here]

REVISION FOR THE FIRST TERM TEST – GRADE 7

In Southern Vietnam, the warm weather and fertile soil create an ideal condition for planting a variety of fruit, vegetables and livestock. Thus, food in the region is often added with garlic, shallots and fresh herbs. Particularly, Southerners are favored of sugar; they add sugar in almost dishes. Some signature dishes from Southern Vietnam include BanhKhot and Bun Mam.

1. **It is considered that Vietnamese cuisine** _____.
 - a. originated from the North
 - b. became more and more popular
 - c. always combines taste and colour
 - d. can be found only in Northern Vietnam
2. **What are the features of Northern Vietnamese food?**
 - a. It's delicious and healthy.
 - b. It's sweet and sour.
 - c. It's light and balanced.
 - d. It's a bit fatty and salty.
3. **Hue cuisine is notable for its** _____.
 - a. colorful food
 - b. spicy taste
 - c. bitter taste
 - d. light flavor
4. **In Southern Vietnam,** _____.
 - a. the warm weather makes it hard to plant fruit and vegetables
 - b. fresh herbs are always used in cooking
 - c. people love sweet food
 - d. sugar is often added to dishes
5. **Which of the followings is NOT true?**
 - a. Food in Vietnam changes region to region.
 - b. Southerners do not like northern food due to its light flavor.
 - c. Chill peppers and shrimp sauces are among the frequently used ingredients.
 - d. Bun Bo Hue is a typical dish of the Central Vietnam cuisine.

WRITING

VIII. Complete each sentence so it means the same as the sentence above.

1. I think that learning English is important.
⇒ I find
2. My school is the same as my sister's.
⇒ My sister's school
3. What is the price of the bicycle?
⇒ How much
4. It isn't necessary to finish the work today.
⇒ You don't

IX. Rewrite the sentences in the **passive voice**.

1. Thousands of people visit Ho Chi Minh Mausoleum every day.
⇒ Ho Chi Minh Mausoleum
2. They built the Khue Van Pavilion inside the Temple of Literature.
⇒ The Khue Van Pavilion

[Type here]

REVISION FOR THE FIRST TERM TEST – GRADE 7

[Type here]

REVISION FOR THE FIRST TERM TEST – GRADE 7

[Type here]

REVISION FOR THE FIRST TERM TEST – GRADE 7